
West Haigh & Howell Comments

Planners Comments
The event seemed very good and I got many good comments about the courses. This being my first 
event that I planned I did have a lot of help from my dad. The weather was great and I couldn't have 
asked for more. The winning time for the brown seemed longer than it should have been but maybe 
Oli J or GG could have done under 1 hour. Thanks to all the helpers who helped put on a great 
event. 

Michael Adams

Controllers Comments
Thank you to those that attended the event today, it was a shame that the scheduling of it meant that 
fewer than normal people got to experience this lovely little area at its best. Fantastic runnable 
woodland, glorious sunshine and a great display of bluebells. 

Apologies to those that were affected by the delayed short-courses start with the mix-up over the SI 
equipment. Also to the youngest and oldest competitors who struggled with the challenging route to 
the start - we weren't given access to walk along the edge of the field and wanted to allow the best 
of the area to be used for all courses.

Thanks to Michael/Charlie and Liz for their excellent efforts planning and organising. This was my 
first experience as a controller and I have learnt a lot and will take all the comments received on 
board for future reference.

Many thanks also to the usual suspects from SYO who helped all day.

Andy Preston


